
  
 

 

 

 

 

It has been an incredibly busy half term with so 

much to be proud of and celebrate as this         

newsletter goes on to show!  Lots of fantastic  

learning has taken place both for pupils and staff. 

As always,  a huge ‘thank you’ to the entire school  

community for your continued support! 

 

 

 

Please remember, if your child is starting Reception 

or Year 7 in September 2024 you must apply online 

for a place at your preferred school.  The closing 

date for Year 7 2024 applications is Tuesday 31st 

October 2023 whilst the closing date for Reception 

2024 applications is Monday 15th January 2024.  If 

you need help with your application please speak to 

your child’s class teacher or alternatively someone 

at our school office.  Applications must be            

submitted before the deadline for you to be in with 

a chance of being considered for your preferred 

school.  Applications can be made through the     

following website:                                                  

https://liverpool.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/

school-admissions/how-to-apply/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our  

parent-teacher meetings last week.  I’m sure that 

you will agree that the children have settled           

extremely well into their new year groups and they 

have made a fantastic start to the academic year.  As 

you are already aware, parent-teacher meetings are 

a key component in school education because not 

only do parents get an opportunity to connect with 

their child’s class teachers to discuss academic     

progress but hopefully they also get an insight into 

strategies to support their child's learning at home 

too. 

 

 

 

 

 

After last year’s successful event, our Year 4      

teacher, Mrs Bennett is hoping to organise another 

winter coat giveaway.  If anyone has any pre-loved 

coats that they would like to donate, please pass 

them to either the school office or your child’s class 

teacher.  This is a family event so donations for both 

children and adults will be gratefully received.  The 

event will hopefully take place in the school hall next 

half term.  More details with an exact time and date 

will follow shortly. 



 

 

 

Our Year 4 pupils welcomed their families into 

school this week for their family service in our 

school hall.  Year 4 talked passionately about this 

term’s school value of ‘Honesty’ - such confident 

speakers and wonderful singing whilst conveying 

such an  important message! A massive ‘well done’ 

to everyone involved  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In preparation for Remembrance Day on the 11th       

November, we are currently selling poppies.  If you 

would like to purchase a poppy or related             

Remembrance Day merchandise please send your 

child into school with a donation.  The Royal British 

Legion have printed a  suggested donation for their 

merchandise and donations are suggested as       

follows: zip pull - 50p, reflector - 50p, silicon      

wristband - £1 and snap band - £1.50. 

 

 

 

 

A massive thank you for supporting us with our   

latest ‘Rags 2 Riches’ fundraising event.  Your kind 

donations of reusable clothing raised an impressive 

£88.36.  All money raised  will go towards          

Christmas events for our pupils in school next term.  

Our next collection is planned for the Spring Term 

on Monday 18th March 2024 so please save any 

reusable clothing for then and help us to raise even 

more funds for our pupils  

 

 

 

Our maths coordinator, Miss Nurse would like to 

remind all our pupils and families that our maths 

platforms (Doodle Maths, TTRockstars and IDL     

Numeracy) are all up and running and that children 

can access these platforms at home.  The platforms 

are fun and engaging and just a few minutes each 

day can help children’s confidence in maths grow so 

that they enjoy their class-based  lessons even 

more!  If you misplaced your child’s login details, or 

if you are having difficulty logging in, please speak 

to your child’s class teacher who will be happy to 

help  

 

 

Thank you for your support in showing Racism the 

Red Card last week - it was wonderful to see       

everyone showing solidarity and wearing red at the 

end of the month.  Show Racism the Red Card is the 

UK’s leading anti-racism educational charity.  The 

charity works in educating children, young people 

and adults through the production of educational       

resources that challenge misconceptions,             

stereotypes and negative attitudes in society. 

Lest we forget 



 

 

A big thank you to Ceri and her wonderful team for 

planning a fabulous week of discos and parties for 

our children at after school club this week.  The  

children enjoyed an array of fun including delicious 

party food,  spine-tingling games, spook-tacular 

crafts and lots and lots of dancing!  We’re sure that 

you will agree, the children looked amazing in their 

costumes too - thank you once again for you       

support  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 children have been having a lot of fun in 

their science lessons this half term!  They have been  

learning all about animals (including humans).  The 

children’s favourite lesson to date saw them all    

becoming investigators and using their knowledge 

of herbivores, carnivores and omnivores to identify 

which 'poo' samples belonged to which animals! 

 

 

 

30th October - 3rd November - Half Term 

6th November - Back to school                                                                  
- Anti-Bullying week 

15th November - Year 6 Remembrance Day          
Eucharist in Church, 10.00am 

17th November - Children in Need (wear something 
yellow or spotty to school) 

21st November - Year 2 Family Service in Church, 
10.00am 

8th December - Reception Nativity in school          
Rec B: 10.00am and Rec J: 2.00pm  

8th December - Christmas Jumper Day                        
- Christmas Lunch 

12th December - Year 3 & 4 Nativity, Church, 2pm  

14th December - Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
Christmas Party  

15th December - KS2 Christmas Parties  

18th December -  Year 5 and 6 Christmas Concert in 
Church, 10am  

                             - Year 1 and 2 Christmas Concert in 
Church, 2pm  

- Christmas Grotto  

22nd December - Break up School for Christmas  

 

 

 
















